

April 8, 2015

Ms. Gina Marie Lindsey Executive Director Los Angeles World Airports 1 World Way Los Angeles, CA 90045

Dear Ms. Lindsey:

Hearing the recent news of your retirement, the members of the LAX/Community Noise Roundtable (Roundtable) wish to express warm congratulations and our appreciation for the remarkable work you have achieved as Executive Director at Los Angeles World Airports (LAWA) during the last seven years. In particular, we would like to thank you for all the support you have given to the Roundtable. You have achieved major milestones in a number of areas at LAWA and we would like take this opportunity to acknowledge your efforts that helped foster the Roundtable's mission in reducing aircraft noise for communities near Los Angeles International Airport (LAX).

Your participation in the Airport Cooperative Research Program (ACRP) for many years, serving as one of the members of the Oversight Committee and helping to resolve issues shared by airport operators, is greatly appreciated. Likewise, the Roundtable also previously took part in ACRP, focusing on aircraft noise research to find new and innovative ways to reduce noise exposure. Thanks to your involvement with the ACRP and support of our noise reduction efforts, we believe that aircraft noise research will continue to develop and eventually lead to better noise reduction technology.

Your assistance with inviting airline representatives to participate in the Roundtable meetings led to an overall increase in airline participation, and provided us the opportunity to gain a better understanding of aircraft operations from the pilot's perspective. It also inspired Fed Ex to implement several noise reduction measures at LAX.

With your support, the Roundtable has achieved great progress in reducing noise exposure over the last seven years. We are grateful for your tremendous efforts and support. Please accept our best wishes as you embark on new adventures. From all of us at the Roundtable, we wish you a happy, healthy and prosperous retirement.

Sincerely,

Denny Schneider, Chairman LAX/Community Noise Roundtable